
  

St Bernadette's RC Primary School  
Edward Avenue, Stenhousemuir FK5 4XR 

Telephone: 01324 503400 

Headteacher: Mrs Marianne Savage 

  

  

Falkirk Council 

Date 22.5.17  Children’s Services 
 

 

  
 Director : Robert Naylor 

 

Sealock House, 2 Inchyra Road,  

Grangemouth, FK3 9XB 

Telephone : 01324 506600 

  Fax : 01324 506601 

Email: director.childrenservices@falkirk.gov.uk 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I wish to inform you that following successful interview,  Mrs Antoinette Irwin, will be joining St. 

Bernadette’s Primary in August as Acting Depute Headteacher.  Mrs Irwin is currently Principal 

Teacher in St. Patrick’s Primary, Denny, with many years teaching experience. 

 

I am delighted with this appointment and I am sure you will join me in welcoming Mrs Irwin into our 

school community. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Marianne Savage, 

Headteacher  


